
Welcome to Rowling’s class newsletter for Autumn 1. I am looking forwards to the start of the new 
school year and everything that it will bring.  
 

Maths: 
 
In maths, we will be focusing  on  
place value. The children will be  
focusing on numbers up to 1,000 and 
then up to 10,000. We will then move 
to our units of addition and subtrac-
tion and then multiplication and  
division. 
 

Science:  
 
The children will be learning all 
about the human body. We will start 
of by learning all about teeth and 
then we will move on to learning 
about the digestive system! I am 
sure the children will be excited to 
tell you about what they have learnt!  
 
 
 
 
 

History:  
This half term we will be finding more out about 
why the Romans invaded Britain.  
 
 
 
 
 Music:  
We will have our friends from Calderdale music service in to help 
the children learn to play the Ukulele. 

English:  
This half term we will be reading the 
text ‘The Nothing to see Here Hotel.’ 
The children will write character de-
scriptions, diary entries and a per-
suasive leaflet encouraging other 
monsters to come and visit the hotel. 
We will also have daily spelling, hand-
writing and reading comprehension 
lessons. Please try and read at home 
with your child as frequently as you 
can, it really does make a huge  
difference.  

PE:  
Our PE lessons, this half term we will 
focus on fitness. The children will 
need to bring their PE kit to school 
on a THURSDAY. We may be outside 
for PE so please ensure your child has  
the correct and appropriate kit. 
 PSHE: 

In PSHE the children will be focusing on families and relation-
ships. 
 
 

Important dates to remember:  

Friday 6th September– Meet the teacher -3:20pm– 3:45pm. 
 
Friday 27th September– Macmillan coffee morning 
 
Monday 14th October– SEND parents workshop 9am 
 
Wednesday 16th October– Curriculum open evening– 3:20pm– 
4pm 
 
Monday 21st and Tuesday 22nd October– parents evening. 
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Art:  
This half term the children 
will be  developing an under-
standing of shading and  
drawing techniques to create 
botanical inspired drawings.  
 
 
 
 
 

Computing: 
In computing we will be looking at online safety and emailing. 


